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Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission

I am writing to you today as a resident of Piermont NY, a Hudson River community south of the Indian Point
Power Plant, to ask that you close Indian Point. The plant is too close to such a huge population center and
sited as it is, in the the beautiful, historic Hudson Valley we see two reasons for great concern in our family of
the possible impacts of a crisis at that location would create for millions of New Yorkers and our exquisite
surroundings.

It is time for us to look to safer, more efficient sources of power.

Thanks you,

Margaret Grace and Rod Johnson and family
22 Stevenson Street
Piermont, NY 10968
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